
CONTENT OF EMAIL from Angela Lynch to Ken on Sept. 16, 2014 

Dear Dr. Olden, 

I am currently organizing a framing workshop on the application of endogenous exposure data in 
chemical assessment within ARASP at ACC projected sometime in February-March 2015. I would like the 
opportunity to get your input and thoughts on the agenda and speakers. I, along with my colleagues, 
Kimberly Wise and Rick Becker, would like to request a meeting time with you in the next few weeks. 

Others topics we would like to discuss include the following: 

• 
• 
• 
• 

Framing the key concepts and implementation of the 2014 NAS IRIS recommendations 
Case study of implementing the 2014 NAS IRIS recommendation for Bayesian analysis 
Evaluation of potential for risk of bias due to study funding source 
Collaborative research opportunities on mode of action in chemical assessment 

I look forward to hearing from you and learning more on how we can work together on these 
challenging scientific issues. 

Kindest Regards, 

Angela Malin Lynch, MSPH, Ph.D. 


